
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-274 5th July 2022 
 

 

1. Firstly, I want them to provide a list of all staff who have disclosed 

links to the medical devices manufacturer Philips and what those 
links are, whether it be employment, if they have accepted benefits 

from them, if they have been involved in their events etc - going 
back as far as you can. 

Please find attached the full register of Declarations of interest for the 
Health Board. Please note the Board Member list is also available on the 

Health Boards web pages. 
 

2. Secondly, can you confirm how many patients you have identified in 
your Health Board who have experienced adverse affects from the 

Philips CPAP devices, both prior to the Philips CPAP recall of June 
2021 and after 

The Health Board has not logged or reported any reportable Adverse 
Incidents involving Philips CPAP ventilators to date. 

 

3. as well as tell me if you have made or received any Yellow Card 
reports in relation to this matter. 

The Health Board does not receive Yellow Card reports directly. Yellow Card 
reporting is the method by which both individuals and representatives from 

Health Institutions report specific concerns involving a Medical Device, or a 
Medicinal Product to the Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory 

Agency (MHRA).  The outcome of the MHRA's investigations, which can be 
prompted by it receiving Yellow Card reports, alongside other methods, are 

published as Safety Alerts and Notices.  The Health Board has acted on all 
such notices relating to Philips CPAP ventilators to date. You may wish to 

request this information from the Medicines and Healthcare products 
Regulatory Agency (MHRA). 

 

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/files/key-documents/governance-and-assurance/register-of-interest-april-2022pdf/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/mhra-requests-under-the-freedom-of-information-act-foia
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/mhra-requests-under-the-freedom-of-information-act-foia

